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“And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.
2 Timothy 2:2 

We are Coming Back for Furlough!
Dear Praying Friends,

Furlough
We just wanted everyone to know our upcoming plans for furlough. This 
furlough will be very different for us, because we will be dropping Andrew 
off at college. That’s right. The little baby boy who was born on Christmas 
Day is now going off to college. He has been accepted to Maranatha Baptist 
University in Wisconsin and will be majoring in Bible/Ministry. Of course, 
Andrew is eager and ready to go! But we, the parents, aren’t so eager to see 
him leave the nest.

Our furlough will be from May 2021 until January 2022. And our plan is to 
enroll our children in the Christian School at our sending church in MN 
for the Fall semester. 

We will also be reporting to our supporting churches during that time. If 
you would like for us to come and report, please respond to this email.

Radio Ministry in Uganda
We are very encouraged by the radio ministry. Though the process of getting “on air” was a major ordeal 
that took several years, and though we are still struggling with several technical issues, we are already 
seeing the great potential for this ministry.

People are listening! The Gospel is going out to people and villages still unreached. And this is only the 
beginning. Great fruit is available in Northern Uganda through the radio ministry. Thanks for your 
faithful prayers and support. 

Prayer Requests
Please pray as we turn over various ministries to our Ugandan leaders as we prepare for furlough.
Please pray for each of our children to adjust well (particularly Andrew) to life in America.

Thanks for praying,

Yours for souls in Uganda,
Nate, Sara, Andrew, Joseph, Susanna, Caleb, and Daniel Wright! 
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